Sample Bishop’s Letter

May be read from the pulpit or inserted into the parish bulletins.
[image: image1.png]CATHOLIC CAMPAIGN FOR HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

WORKING ON THE MARGINS




Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Our diocese will soon take up the national collection for the Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD). Your support for this collection brings change to communities across the country and empowers those living in poverty to transform the places where they live into reflections of the Kingdom of God. In addition to making an impact nationally, those living in poverty in our own diocese are empowered by the 25% share of our collection that stays here.

[Insert local examples, or use example below]

People with disabilities are among the most vulnerable members of society. Due to the challenges they face in all aspects of life—from jobs to housing, from transportation to health care access—people with disabilities have a poverty rate of over 22%. In Utah, the Disabled Rights Action Committee (DRAC) has been providing services and advocating for the rights of people with disabilities since the early 1990s.

In 2020, when the COVID-19 pandemic struck, people with disabilities were particularly vulnerable to sickness due to conditions in care facilities and a lack of protective gear. With funding from CCHD, DRAC provided material assistance in the form of protective gear and cash assistance. At the same time DRAC was able to expand its advocacy outreach to public officials and community members by conducting meetings online rather than in person.

When your parish participates in the CCHD collection, your contributions help organizations like DRAC protect and advocate for the rights of the most vulnerable across the country. With 25% of your contribution staying within our diocese, you also help our neighbors. 

Please prayerfully consider how you can help CCHD this year. If you would like more information about the collection and the people it supports, visit www.usccb.org/cchd.
Thank you for joining us to work on the margins.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

(bishop name, title, and signature)
